
Date: November 13, 2017 

To: LBCC Board of Education 

From: Kevin Mahoney, Classified Association President 

Re: Monthly Updates for the Board of Education 

Hello everyone, 

It has been a busy fall and there is a lot to report...the Thanksgiving Food Drive is underway with food 
and donations to purchase food being collected through November 16th.   

The College Advancement Staff went to Bend Oregon for the Annual National Council for Marketing and 
Public Relations Conference in October.  M’Liss Runyon won a Gold Medallion Award for the design of a 
large choir poster that is also used as part of the Inspire branding and photos.   

Miriam Edell was involved in the organizing of putting up structures for the new Veterans Farm project.  
She is hoping Veterans from staff, faculty, and students will become engaged in the project.   

Michelle Slay encourages the Board to visit current Classified Staff and retirees that work hard year 
round at the LBCC Concessions stand to raise funds for their LBCC Relay for Life team.  The team raises 
funds for the American Cancer Society and last year raised over $8,000!  They will be at all upcoming 
basketball games at LBCC and other events throughout the year.   

Paul Tannahill will be attending the Oregon School Boards Association annual convention and training 
event in November.   

Barb Horn is being recognized with her 15-year pin for volunteering/4H Leader for Benton County this 
month!  Barb also attended the Campus Compact Equity Primer Training held at LBCC.   

 

Thank you, 

Kevin 


